
 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Bamburgh                                  Term :  Summer term 5 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term I have been particularly impressed 

with my students’ personal, social and 

emotional development. We have 

explored emotions using the Incredible 5 

Point Scale. The students have been 

amazing, sharing how they feel, and 

managing to articulate this with clarity. 

There have been some very tender 

moments, and their self-belief has grown. I 

have been so proud of them.  

They too are becoming so much more self-

sufficient, and responsible. They work 

together and support each other 

beautifully. This is particularly evident during 

our cooking sessions. They work as a slick 

team, with one of them taking the lead role 

as recipe reader.   

The class is in training as waiters in readiness 

for the Bamburgh Parent Café. We have 

had some hilarious moments doing cafe 

role play, and have all collapsed in 

hysterics. Julie Walters in the sketch ‘Two 

soups’ comes to mind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special moments 

 Sammy and George’s comprehension has 

improved incredibly during our class read of 

George’s Marvellous Medicine. 

Euklin has been doing many jobs 

independently at Growing2Gether. 

Esme and Sophie are progressing in the Entry 

level maths and English sessions. 

Ashton and Eddie have had some amazing 

and heart-warming moments in music therapy. 

Tiff continues to make a huge impact at her 

work placement at Little Quavers. 

Finlay and Kenny pup have had some lovely 

moments together playing with bubbles. 


